April 5, 1940

Dear Garwood,

I am sorry thet oy comments ghould have given you any
trouble, but I cannot agres with the statement in your third
paragraph: “The Tlrat publliehed reference %o the exaot msthod
seems to oe (3) and it would sppear that you gave the solution
for the exaot method in & personal communicatlon to Bliss.
Certalnly both Bllss and I at the time esupposed the exect method
to have bsen published in 1935, where I pointed out that the use
of empirical probita fitted by welghted regresslon was a large
sample approximation,and gave the eorresponding small sample
méthod of approaching the maximel likelihood solution.

I do not think thers heed bs any cenfusion betwees the
sstablishment of a result ae exact for all velues of g and the
making of a reccmamendation, whether based on the alze of g or not,
as to whether & large sample approximation 1s sufficlently acourate
for the purpoee in hand, or whether small sample methods should be
ned. The redostlu [Tl oy gy ba #4000 i mits ma® M digeaae oy

I return your paper herewlth,
Tours sincerely,



